
 

 

 

                                             14000 City Center Drive, Chino Hills, CA  91709 

 

 

CONTACT:    Denise Cattern       Valerie McClung  
    Ph:  (909) 364-2615     Ph:  (909) 364-2618 
  
 
DATE:  December 22, 2016 
 
 

PAWS AT THE PARK – March 11th  
VENDORS WANTED 

 
Chino Hills, CA – Dogs of all paw sizes are invited to the City of Chino Hills Paws at the Park 
event from 9:00 a.m. to noon on Saturday, March 11th at Vila Borba Park, 17001 Amadora 
Drive.  Local businesses and pet-friendly vendors are encouraged to apply for a booth 
space.  The cost is $30 for Chino Hills businesses, and $35 for non-Chino Hills businesses.  
Fees are due when the completed application is submitted.  Payments will be processed 
upon approval of the vendor.  Vendor applications will be available Monday, January 9th, at 
www.chinohills.org/Paws.  Return completed applications to the Chino Hills Community 
Center, 14250 Peyton Drive; or the Recreation Office at City Hall, 14000 City Center Drive 
by Friday, February 17th. 

The event includes little dog races, a dog fashion show, a best trick contest, pet vendors, 
giveaways,  door prizes, and craft activities for the kids.  Registration is required for the 
events and contests.  Online registration will be available in mid-January at 
www.chinohills.org/Paws.  Registrations will be taken at the event if space is available.  
Please call the Recreation Office at (909) 364-2700 for additional information. 
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